
PIPPINFEST 

SATURDAY YARD SALE  

REGISTRATION          

You Talked – We Listened! 

It Worked – Let’s Do It Again! 

Last year’s experience with pre-registering yard sales and having two-day vendors 
located on Main Street was a great success, so we’ll be doing the same thing this 
year. There is still no fee to have a yard sale at your property. We want to advertise all 

Pippinfest yard sales – that means yours, too! – and make the best space assignments for 

Pippinfest vendors. In order to do so all Pippinfest Saturday yard sales must be 
registered with the Borough office. We need to know if you plan to have a yard sale on 

Saturday, September 23rd . Please understand that if you don’t submit a yard sale registration 

and you live or own property on Main Street, we might be using the space in front of your house 
on Pippinfest Saturday!  

IF YOU PLAN TO HAVE A YARD SALE ON PIPPINFEST SATURDAY, PLEASE RETURN 
THIS REGISTRATION FORM TO THE BOROUGH OFFICE NO LATER THAN AUGUST 
15th. You can take it in to the office, drop it in the payment box outside the rear entrance to 

the Village Hall, FAX it to 642-5649, or simply email the Borough Office with the information 
requested on the form at borofairfieldpa@comcast.net. 

If you don’t plan to have a yard sale on Pippinfest Saturday, it will help the 
committee to have that confirmation. 

PLEASE CIRCLE THE APPROPRIATE STATEMENT BELOW. 

Yes, I am having a yard sale at my property on Pippinfest Saturday (Sept 23, 2017) 

No, I am not having a yard sale at my property on Pippinfest Saturday (Sept 23, 2017) 

Name ____________________________________________________________________ 

Property address___________________________________________________________ 

REMINDER: NO YARD SALES ARE ALLOWED ANYWHERE 
IN THE BOROUGH ON PIPPINFEST SUNDAY 

Thank you very much for your cooperation. We’re looking forward to seeing 
YOU at Pippinfest! 

mailto:borofairfieldpa@comcast.net

